
Voices of  the Night: the Owls of   
British Columbia 

 
John Neville has had a lifelong interest in birds, which 
began in the Midlands of England. He began serious field 
recording of birds in 1993 after he studied with the 
MacAuley Library of Natural Sounds, Cornell University.  
John has since been a regular supplier of nature 
recordings to the Library of Natural Sounds. As Neville 
Recording, John has produced twelve regional sound 
guides to bird identification. He regularly presents at 
Birding Festivals such as the Brant Festival, Wings over 
the Rockies, and the Meadowlark Festival. He has 
published articles in journals for the Ontario Federation of 
Naturalists (Seasons), BC Field Ornithologists (BC Birds), 
Wildlife Sound Recording Society (Wildlife Sound), and 
BC Nature (BC Nature) of which he is the President.  
John’s presentation will focus on night sounds of British 
Columbia owls. 
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